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12th May 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Playground Development & School Gates at Home Time 

 
We are pleased to inform you that work will begin on phase one of the playground during the half term holiday 

and will continue for the week after we return to school, Monday 1st – Friday 5th June.   
 

In order to make the site secure and to allow the contractors access, the double gates to the playground from 

Oswald Road will be out of use for that week. We appreciate that this may make pick-up time more congested, but 
hope that you can bear with us whilst we improve the outdoor provision for the children. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Kind regards 

 

Anna Wilson 


